N
riterate.ca

September 26, 2019

. Ms. Kirsten Walli
Board of Secretary
Ontario Energy Board
P. O.Box 2319
Toronto, ON M4P 1E4

RE: ER-2016-0221-Request for Termination of Electricity Retailer License

Dear Ms. Kirsten Walli,

Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation (“RiteRate”) is no longer offering Electricity Program
in Ontario. Accordingly, RiteRate is requesting to terminate its Retailer License: ER-2016-
0221 effective November 1, 2019.

A copy of this notification has been mailed out to the address listed above, along with a copy
sent via email to boardsec@oeb.ca

If'you have questions, please don’t hesitate to me at 416-862-0322 or rons(@riterate.ca or
Nathan Kathiresu at nathan@priterate.ca

Canadian RiteRate Energy Corporation
372 Bay St. Suite 301
Toronto, ON M5H 2W9

CC: Nathan Kathiresu, nathan@riterate.ca




